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B OSUN HALL -  NEW BUI L DIN G  

Preliminary Plans Feedback – Please submit by July 31, 2018 

Mail: Box 40 New Denver BC V0G 1S0, email office@newdenver.ca or in person: 115 Slocan Avenue 

 

The feasibility plans that were presented to the public on July 16, 2018 have attempted to resolve the priorities 

and features requested during various rounds of consultation with community members and stakeholders. We 

are currently in the process of gathering feedback prior to proceeding with future development for the Bosun 

Hall. Please fill out the form below and send it to our office by July 31, 2018. Thank you for input!  

Feedback Questions: 
1. In what town/area do you currently reside? 2. How old are you? 

3. How would you describe your connection to the Bosun Hall? 
 

4. In your opinion, do the plans capture the current needs of the community? 

5. If not, what do you feel was missed? 

6. In your opinion, do the plans capture the future needs of the community? 

7. If not, what do you feel was missed? 

8. What do you feel is the most important feature(s) to have in a new building? 
 

 

9. Please include any other comments or suggestions. 
 

Next Steps: 

• The plans for a new building will be presented to Council this fall.  An open house to present the plans 

will be announced after the plans are received by council. 

• Prior to moving forward with development, the Village of New Denver will compare the cost estimates 

for both a renovation and a new building, and then consult with the community regarding the potential 

options and financial impact for both plans. 
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